
Dear Tax Integrity Team, 
 
I would like to make the submission outlined in the following link: 
 
http://www.alisonbooth.net/#!%E2%80%9CJuggling-the-Books-Doesn%E2%80%99t-Stack-
Up%E2%80%9D-Why-Booksellers-and-Publishers-Should-Care-about-the-2015-Federal-
Budget/c1q8z/555144b20cf2adc1ad26aa7a 
 
Regards, 
 
Alison Booth 
ANU Professor of Economics and Public Policy Fellow  
https://researchers.anu.edu.au/researchers/booth-al 
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